
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC MEETINGS 
 
Commission de la sécurité publique  
 
 

Police officers and citizens, together for the Montréal community  

 
During the past few years, the Service de police de la Ville de Montréal (SPVM) has developed 
training programs and implemented various measures aimed at promoting  a closer relationship 
between police officers and citizens. Since his appointment, the new director of the SPVM,  
Mr. Marc Parent, has instated practices that support the initiatives and commitment-driven 
behaviour among Montréal police officers. This context of positive change within the SPVM 
prompts the public security committee to initiate a public consultation on the topic of the 
relationship between police officers and citizens.   
 
The committee thus extends the invitation to citizens and representatives of organizations to 
share their perspectives on improving police interventions and to formulate their comments during 
either one of the following meetings:  
 
 
DATE: Thursday, April 7, 2011 Wednesday, May 4, 2011 
TIME:  7 p.m. 7 p.m. 
PLACE: Maison de la culture 

Maisonneuve  
4200, rue Ontario Est 

City hall 
Verdun borough 
4555, rue de Verdun 

PUBLIC 
TRANSIT 
www.stm.info

Pie IX metro station, bus : 139 
direction South  

Verdun metro station 

 
Accessibility  
The premises are accessible to persons with reduced mobility. Interpretation services are provided, 
on request, to persons with a hearing disability, subject to the availability of interpreters. Requests 
must be made to the Direction du greffe five days prior to the meeting. 
 
Those who wish to register in advance or file a brief should contact the Direction du greffe. The 
background material may be consulted at any Accès Montréal or borough office, city halls, at the 
Direction du greffe, at www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions as from March 31. 
 
Persons unable to attend the meetings may submit their comments by May 4 to 
commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca
 
 
Information:   Direction du greffe 
   Division des élections et du soutien aux commissions  
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, bureau R-134 
   Montréal, QC, H2Y 1C6 
   Tel.: 514  872 -3770   
 Fax: 514  872-5655 
   commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca
 
DATE DE PARUTION: LE JEUDI 24 MARS 2011, THE GAZETTE  
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